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It would be criminal to allow this corporation to continue to operate in the Salish Sea. Their record
shows a litany of incompetence and lack of respect for the environment. I do not support the State
of Washington allowing the Cooke Aquaculture to continue. The state and its citizens are meant to
be stewards of the environment, not exploiters. I expect our governmental agencies to take care of
the sea, not rape it.


